
The Society for German-American Studies will hold its 42nd Annual Symposium 
in Indianapolis, Indiana, 19–21 April 2018. Theme: “World War I and Its Repercussions 
for German America: A Centennial Assessment.” We also accept proposals on other 
aspects of German-American studies. Membership in the Society for German-American 
Studies is required to participate in the Symposium (Student $15; Regular $30 per 
year).  

One-page abstracts should be submitted by December 15, 2017 to Cora Lee Kluge 
clnollen@wisc.edu. (Include SGAS in the subject line.) 

Thanks to the Karl J. R. Arndt Publication Fund of SGAS, we may offer four travel 
grants for graduate students of $750 available on a competitive basis to graduate 
students whose paper proposals have been accepted for presentation at the SGAS 
Annual Symposium. The grants are intended to cover registration, meals, travel and 
accommodations in connection with the Annual Symposium. By accepting a grant, 
recipients commit themselves to submitting a revised version of their paper by August 1 
of the conference year for consideration as a publishable essay in the Yearbook for 
German American Studies. 

For information on publication with the society and other grant opportunities, please 
visit www.sgas.org. 

Susan M. Schürer 

Professor Emerita of German 
Susquehanna University 

Selinsgrove, Pennsylvania 17870 

 

http://www.sgas.org/

